
 
 

Scholarship Policies  
 

Boys & Girls Club of Benton County is committed to providing quality programming that is affordable and                 
accessible to all families. Scholarships are awarded on an as-need basis. Even if you may be eligible by our                   
standards to qualify for a scholarship, funds are limited and may no longer be available. For questions                 
regarding scholarships, please email ​membership@bgcbentoncounty.org​. If any portion of your scholarship           
application is incomplete, it will cause a delay in processing your application and/or may affect your eligibility.                 
The following policies apply to all scholarships: 

Policies 
● Scholarship applications must be completed in full and submitted before a scholarship can be awarded. 
● The following documentation is required to be considered for financial aid: 

○ Application filled out in full via our website 
○ Previous year’s signed tax return form (Not W-2) 
○ If your family did not file taxes for the previous year, then additional documentation (such as                

TANF or Disability) will be required.  
● Scholarships are valid from the beginning of the school year through the end of the summer session. 
● Account balance must be paid in full by the required due date with no overdue balances. 
● Families must reapply for scholarships each fiscal year.  
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